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Dear Parents,

Greetings of the day!

We extend a warm welcome to all our children and new joinees to Delhi Public School

Gurugram, 67A. We hope you and your little ones had a joyful and rejuvenating summer

break. As we continue with our academic year, we are thrilled to have our precious children

back, ready to embark on a year filled with wonder, exploration and learning.

We have missed our children’s sparkling eyes, cheerful laughter and boundless energy. As

they return to school, we want you to know that our hearts are filled with warmth and

anticipation to create a nurturing and stimulating environment where they can explore,

discover and grow.

We are equally happy to present the following to you via our ERP.

1. Parent Community Form

2. Class Newsletter

3. Talent Development Programme

Let’s make this year the most memorable one yet, filled with laughter, inspiration and

meaningful learning experiences.

With Love and warm regards,

Class Facilitator


